Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@pcandf.com)
Cc: Dennis Dettloff; ed.c.ralston@p66.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Josh Mahoney
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO219 - 76 Station at - 449 Hegenberger, Oakland

Dear Mr. Sprague,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the figure showing the repositioned location for boring
SB-11 submitted to ACEH by email on February 11, 2014 by ANTEA Group (ANTEA). This location is acceptable by
ACEH.

ACEH noted that the soil boring at the location of the MW-19, proposed in the work plan dated November 22, 2013,
prepared by ANTEA for the subject site, has been omitted from the figure. As requested in ACEH’s Directives dated
February 7, 2014 and February 10, 2014, please advance a boring at the MW-19 location for the recovery of a grab-
groundwater sample(s) as part of the groundwater investigation.

ACEH will perform a review of ANTEA’s Remedial Action Plan, dated April 23, 2013, and their Corrective Action Plan,
dated November 22, 2013, prepared for the subject site and will provide comments addressing these documents by the
end of this week.

Thank you for your cooperation. ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 11:56 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@pcandf.com); ed.c.ralston@p66.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Josh Mahoney
Subject: Fuel Leak Case R0O219 - 76 Station at - 449 Hegenberger, Oakland

Mr. Nowell:
Attached is the revised site plan with the boring location as we agreed upon.

Also, as |l indicated previously, PC&F is moving forward with their site raze and rebuild. Antea Group had previously
indicated that we would be performing excavation work at the same time to address the secondary source material
beneath the site. This work will likely take place during the second quarter of this year. Also, | would like to know if you
are going to require an updated RAP for this work? Antea Group submitted a RAP to your office for your review back in
April of last year. The only changes to the proposed work would be the dimensions for proposed excavation

(A2). However, the new dimensions were described and shown in the CAP that Antea Group submitted to your office in



November of last year. Please let me know as soon as possible so that we can address any questions or concerns that
you may have.

Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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